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Amended Protected Tree Ordinance I urge the Public works and
Gang Reduction Committee to hold a hearing to on the proposed
amended protected tree ordinance that would add Mexican
Elderberry and Toyon to the list of protected tree/ shrubs. Looking
out over the City from the hills Hancock Park stands out as an
island of green in a an almost sterile world due to the density of
trees. What makes Laurel Canyon different is trees so vital to our
ecosystem and wildlife. Casual constant unsupervised tree cutting
1s going on. It is only a matter of time before we too become
sterile. Aidan OBrien MD



